
LAMP POST 

DECORATING 

 

 

With the holidays just around the corner, it’s that time of year to 

decorate your lamp post!  

The Board requests that when you attach something to the post you 

either tie it on or only use painter’s tape as to reduce any type of 

damage to the pole. 

We look forward to seeing how creative everyone can be. 

Please have them completed by 12/09/2024. 

 

Thank You and Happy Decorating!! 


